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October 8, 2021 
By electronic mail (executive.director@puc.nh.gov) 
 
Ms. Debra Howland 
Executive Director & Secretary 
NH PUC 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 
RE: The Hampstead Area Water Company, Inc. - DW 20-117 
Petition for Approval of Permanent Rates and Proposed Tariff Revisions 
 
Dear Ms. Howland,  
 
As representative of the Board of Selectmen and a formal intervenor for the Town of Hampstead, in 
the Hampstead Area Water Company/PUC rate increase request, I am writing in support of the 
Atkinson Board of Selectmen action to publish to the public all documents pertaining to the current 
rate increase discussion.  As these negotiations will impact both HAWC customers and taxpayers in 
Hampstead, it is our responsibility to guarantee transparency in the negotiations process.  
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.  
  
Sincerely, 
 
Laurie Warnock  
  
Laurie Warnock (she, her, hers) 
Selectman 
11 Main St 
Hampstead NH 03841 
603-770-7954 
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